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Deirdre Wheatley-Liss Named as a Member of 
the Tax Section Steering Committee of the 
National Association of Elder Law Attorneys

September 17, 2015

By: Deirdre Wheatley-Liss

Deirdre Wheatley-Liss continues her community involvement and advocacy by being named as a member of the Tax Section 
Steering Committee of the National Association of Elder Law Attorneys (NAELA). This non-profit association provides 
resources and assistance to professionals dealing with the specilized issues relating to elderly and disabled legal services. As 
stated on NAELA's website, their mission is to, "Establish NAELA members as the premier providers of legal advocacy, 
guidance and services to enhance the lives of people with special needs and people as they age."

For more information about NAELA, please visit their website at www.naela.org.

https://pbnlaw.com/226
https://www.naela.org/Public/MemberServices/Join_NAELA/Why_Join_/Public/Membership/Join_NAELA/Why_Join.aspx?hkey=f26c2a17-d368-467b-8446-f554cc3f23fd

